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Distribution: AP, Europe & Americas

Subject:
   EOL announcement of Leaded version of Series 8609 (DIN 41612) connectors 

Nature of Change:
Market is moving towards increased compliance to RoHS 6 standards.  In order to reduce the 
complexity of managing the inventory and increase efficiency in the plating process, it has been 
decided to discontinue the leaded version and standardise only on Lead Free version of Series 
8609 (DIN 41612) connectors. Customer’s may be advised to order equivalent Lead free 
versions from the part number’s as indicated in the attached list
 
Implementation Date:
We will continue to offer the leaded version till July-08, after this date all supplies of the 
connectors would be with Lead Free.

Last order date:  30th July-2008
Last order Ship date : 30th Aug-2008 

Affected Part Numbers:
See list Attached

Action required:
All customers to be made aware of this change 

For questions regarding this PCN contact:
Varghese Mathew
Product Manager 
FCI OEN Connectors Ltd, India
E Mail : VMathew@fci.com
Phone : 91-484-4090816
Or contact your nearest FCI representative
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